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Strategic Plan Draft – Link: https://docs.google.com/document/d/1e_bMRj-

Ed6byJtImWQrl0aww6BpEZIaa/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=104506904277359635829&rtpof=true

&sd=true 

I have been working on uploading data to the strategic plan and uploading data for the 

purpose of evaluating baselines and progress. I compiled academic, attendance, discipline, and 

communications data to serve as an informative piece of information for refining the strategic 

plan going into 2025-2026.  The document in the link is a working document and is actively 

being updated. 

 

The strategic plan has four priorities presently - 

1. Pride in who we are and every person who is a part of Thunder Nation 

2. Relationships that foster a safe and encouraging environment 

3. Dedication to high-quality academics, developing well-rounded students, and bringing 

our community together to stand united 

4. Elevate opportunities for every person, every day, through partnerships that create big 

opportunities. 
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I have some drafts of what a survey might look like for parents and students.  Please note the 

links below are just an example of what one might or could look like.  They do not represent any 

finalized or formalized document and should not be treated as such. 

 

1. Staff - https://docs.google.com/forms/d/12909tdfzHu2pcjC747kAY6-USGD8WOlb-

IeQnZYep24/edit 

2. Parents - https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1xqav41B71-

GoxzCumJbS24z72Hx_d7SNutEXydU7Uek/edit 

The 2025 Innovative Schools Project Grant continues to support creative, teacher-led initiatives 

that enhance student learning and build community connections. This year’s projects include 

efforts to welcome new students with essential supplies (slated for Fall 2025), expand access to 

high-interest and Spanish-language books in grades 7–8, and offer language-rich engagement 

sessions for elementary ELL families. We are proud of the positive impact these projects—and 

last year’s successes in robotics, culinary arts, and literacy—have on our students. Thank you to 

Sourcewell for their ongoing support of this $5,000 grant and to our dedicated staff for bringing 

innovation to life in our schools. 

I look forward to resuming my Superintendent duties on July 1, 2025, and appreciate the 

continued opportunity to serve the Long Prairie-Grey Eagle community. As Interim Froke 

concludes his time with the district, I extend my best wishes for his future endeavors. As we 

move forward, I remain committed to modeling professionalism, fostering a collaborative and 

encouraging environment, and ensuring a smooth leadership transition. My focus will be on 

building momentum and strengthening trust as we work together to instill pride, build strong 

relationships, and stand united in our dedication to lifelong learning and creating big 

opportunities for every student, staff member, and family in Thunder Nation. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 357-3678 or email me at 

dludvigson@lpge.k12.mn.us. 

 

 

Daniel Ludvigson, Superintendent on Special Assignment 
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